
April 22, 2014 

Dr. Susan B. Clifford, Vice President of Commission Operations 
Accrediting Commission for Community and Junior Colleges 
10 Commercial Boulevard, Suite 204 
Novato, California 94949 

Dear Dr. Clifford: 

~-s.JLC ~ A PRIVATE JUNIOR COLLEGE 

This letter serves as notification to the Commission of the action taken by the Accreditation 
Review Commission on Education for the Physician Assistant (ARC-PA) to withdraw its 
accreditation ofthe SJVC Physician Assistant program. The College was notified of this 
decision in a letter from the ARC-PA, dated March 24, 2014. Please be advised that SJVC is 

working with ARC-PA staff to exercise its right to appeal this decision. 

If you have any questions or require anything further, please contact me at (559} 302-1802. 
Thank you. 
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Crystal VanderTuig \ 

Accre'a-i ation Liaison Officer lJ 
Encl. 
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